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October29, 2010

Ms. Debra Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utility commission
21 South Fruit St. Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Dear Ms. Howland,

In a response to a phone call we have received from Robert Wyatt of your office, we
would like to amend our registration application as a natural gas aggregator to comply
with the newly adopted rules of September 24, 2010.

Specifically, the entire section of our application marked 3003.02(b)(2)f should be
changed to read:

We intend to provide service through all the approved competitive natural gas
suppliers listed on the New Hampshire Public Utility Commission web page
(http: www.puc.nh.gov Gas-Steamlnaturalgascompetition.htm).

We very much appreciate your help with this matter. Please feel free to contact me with
any questions or comments you might have.

Sincerely,

Gary Sunshine
Executive Vice President
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